
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            
                                              May, 2009 
 
 

Discontinuation of DS4E Relay (4 Form C)  
 

                                                                                       
 

 
Panasonic Electric Works announces the discontinuation of DS4E relays. 
 

1. Reason:  Decrease in market demand 
 

2. Affected parts:  

 
 

3. Last time buy:  End of October 2009.  Please note lead time through end of 
production is 16-20 weeks. 

 
4. Substitution:  DS2E relay (2 Form C) - 2 pieces  

 

Panasonic Electric Works 
Corporation of America 
 Head Office: 629 Central avenue, New Providence, NJ 07974 
 Telephone: (908) 464-3550 
 Fax: (908) 464-5719 


